Episcopal Church of the Epiphany
Annual Parish Meeting
January 26, 2025

Amy Dills-Wright opened the meeting with a prayer. She then appointed Sherry Wallace
to be Secretary for the meeting.

The slate of new vestry members for the Class of 2028 proposed by the Vestry was
presented. The candidates were Alison Taylor, Jacob Geiger, Kathy Corcoran, and
Cody Chaffins. All voted to elect.

Amy introduced the retiring vestry members—Susan Ashmore, April Maa, Emily
Thompson, and Kaylie Gibbs—and thanked them for their service. Kaylie will stay on
as Immediate Past Senior Warden. She thanked Bert Bender who is retiring as
Immediate Past Senior Warden. She then recognized and thanked the current vestry
members and introduced Sally Walker as the next Senior Warden. She then recognized
the ex-officio members and staff. Paul Bonner is resigning from the vestry due to
personal reasons. Vestry will choose someone to complete the remainder of his term.

Kaylie Gibbs gave the Senior Warden’s report.
Kaylie gave the financial report. Our 2025 budget exceeded our goal by 8%. Some of
the increase will go to rainy day fund. Randy Shearin, Treasurer, answered questions

on the 2025 budget.

Amy called attention to the Stewardship report. Pam Tipton, chair, discussed our
willingness to contribute to caring for our neighbors.

Taylor Irwin gave a report on the needs of the Children and Youth Ministry. She
discussed the need for volunteers. She asked parishioners to sign up to volunteer with
the youth ministry.

Amy gave the Rector’s report.

Carmie ended the meeting with prayer.

Respectfully submitted,

Sherry Wallace
Secretary for the Annual Parish Meeting



